To all: Heads of Departments
Heads of Divisions
Members of Staff

(&f"é"

It’s the most wonderful time of the year!

With the festive season upon us, I take this opportunity to thank all our staff for their hard
work and continued commitment to improving service delivery over the year and wish you 5
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

This year has been a challenging one that saw the COVID-19 pandemic at its peak.
However, we as a team was not daunted in our quest to give service to our people in the way
that we were trained to do. Special recognition must be given to our doctors, nurses,
paramedics, radiographers, and support staff who rose to the challenge and gave so
unselfishly of themselves to treat and control this virus. Thank you for a job well done.

As we approach the new year, let us not forget the continued challenges that our healthcare
service faces. Therefore, the continued delivery of safe and quality services to patients and
clients is dependent, more than ever, on the professionalism and extra commitment of our
staff. It is through the commitment and dedication of our staff in 2021 that we have been
able to deliver increased levels of service to our patients and clients. This is commendable.
Remember, there is always room for improvement as we provide patient care.

Many of you have signed up to take your annual leaves, but some of you will be working
during this time, and I am particularly mindful of those of you who will be working over the
Christmas period. Thank you again for your efforts, and I know you will continue to do all
you can to deliver safe and quality services in difficult times.

I do hope that you will find time to relax over the holiday period and come back refreshegﬁ
and renewed in 2022.

On behalf of the Management, I thank you for your unwavering support during this most
difficult time in serving our patients and institution. It is greatly appreciated. :

I wish you and your families a blessed festive season. May these days be filled with joy,
peace, and hope for the New Year!

Merry Christmas and a happy 2022!




